IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group DRAFT Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group¹

To: J. Metz Chair, Ultra Ethernet Consortium

Barry Davis To Be Added

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

John D'Ambrosia Chair, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force

Mark Nowell Vice-chair, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Subject: Liaison reply to "Ultra-Ethernet Consortium introduction", 6 September 2023

Approval: Agreed at IEEE 802.3 interim meeting, Campinas, Brazil, 14 September 2023

Dear Mr Metz and members of the Ultra-Ethernet Consortium,

Thank you for your liaison "Ultra-Ethernet Consortium introduction" dated 6 September 2023 informing the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group of the formation of the Ultra Ethernet Consortium and your focus areas.

The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group is happy to establish a liaison relationship with your organization and we note your comments regarding latency and data reliability sensitivity in AI/ML networks.

We look forward to future collaboration between our two groups.

Sincerely, David Law

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.